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JULY NEWSLETTER

The vision for the Les Transformations project is to create accessible, well

connected and high-quality public spaces, improving footfall between all

areas of the Town Centre. This will support businesses in attracting and

retaining customers, improve the health and wellbeing of communities,

encourage people to stay longer or return more frequently and thereby

reinforce the vision for the town.

PROJECT UPDATES

July Progress Photos

Eastbank Street upcoming works

On the north side of Eastbank Street (near Chapel Street), the

pedestrian route will remain along the buildings. Phase 3 involves

installing new paving and kerbs, with work on Sharrock Street and

Chapel Street planned in coordination with local businesses. The

footpath section will be completed by mid-July, except Sharrock

Street and Chapel Street, where disruption to businesses will be

minimised.

In July, three new pedestrian crossings will be installed, changing

walkway routes as works progress.

On the south side, the pedestrian route will also stay along the

buildings. Phase 4 will begin after the crossings are completed,

starting with drainage works and permeable paving installation.

King Street Updates

The King Street footpath is 80% complete, with pedestrian routes on

both sides and road surfacing finished. In July, work will begin on the

Western footpath, including permeable paving, drainage installation,

kerbs for rain gardens, and lighting connections, followed by new

footpath paving.
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Market Street upcoming works

Footpaths on both sides of Market Street are 90% complete, with

pedestrian routes available on both sides. A drainage channel has

been installed along the southern kerbline. Works on Market Street

are expected to be finished by the end of June, allowing the fencing

to be removed at the beginning of July.

King Street - Market Street junction upcoming works

Works at the King Street/Market Street junction will begin the week

of 23rd June in phases to maintain traffic flow. The next stage

involves removing the surface on the north-east corner, followed by

drainage excavation and road construction.

Pedestrian walkways may change during works, but access will

remain. Speak to the site team if you need assistance.

If you have any questions about the works

please do not hesitate to contact us: 

LTDS.Queries@balfourbeatty.com

CONTACT US

The project is progressing well and is on schedule for completion in

November




